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Dear Neighbor,

We are all well aware that Hurricane Irene has left a terrible path of destruction in its wake –

not only up and down the East Coast, but in our own back yards. 

Many of our friends and neighbors have felt the brunt of the storm’s devastating winds and

flooding, which have both taken a painful toll on lives, homes, and property.  As we keep

them in our thoughts and prayers, many New Yorkers are also looking for ways to lend a

helping hand.

Once again, the American Red Cross is leading  a major effort to help individuals, families

and entire communities recover in this time of need.  I encourage you to visit their website in

order to make a donation that will support their efforts to provide food, water, temporary

shelter, and medical services.

New Yorkers have a long and proud tradition of providing aid and relief to those in need. I

have no doubt that with our own citizens facing such tremendous immediate and long-term

hardship, New Yorkers will once again show their overwhelming generosity and support.

http://www.redcross.org/portal/site/en/menuitem.53fabf6cc033f17a2b1ecfbf43181aa0/?vgnextoid=19eddb420d602310VgnVCM10000089f0870aRCRD&currPage=ccc271ba44c02310VgnVCM10000089f0870aRCRD


With best personal regards, I remain

Very truly yours,

Owen H. Johnson

Member of the Senate


